
 

 

THOROUGHBRED RACING SA LIMITED 

ADDITIONAL STEWARDS’ REPORT – TEQUILA RED 

 

 

 

 

MORPHETTVILLE – TUESDAY, 14 OCTOBER 2014 

 

In accordance with Rule ARR.140, Trainer Mr. D. Jolly has notified Thoroughbred Racing SA 

Stewards that following the gelding’s last start at Gawler on Friday, 25 April 2014, TEQUILA 

RED underwent a throat operation.  The gelding will most likely resume racing at 

Morphettville on Saturday, 18 October 2014. 

 

 

 

 

J. C. PETZER 

CHAIRMAN OF STEWARDS 

14 October 2014 

 

 

 


